
 

The Raider Reporter 
 “I am the good shepherd; I know my sheep and my  
   sheep know me,” John 10:14.  

 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Lavezzi’s Class 
  Preschool will continue 
letters with V this week and continue 
reviewing numbers 4-6. We will start 
themes of St. Patrick and be finishing 
our third quarter assessments. This 
week's Bible story is Zaccheaus and 
in Second Steps we will talk about 
thinking of solutions when we have a 
problem.   
 
Mrs. Burns Class 
  Yeah for a full week of 
school!  In Bible time we will be 
learning more about Jesus Last 
Supper with His disciples.  
Kindergarten will have letter, Q.  
We will all be reviewing how to fill 
in circles for our achievement tests 
next week.  Math topics include 
money, feet and inches, geometric 
solids, centimeters and subtracting 
10 from numbers.  1st-2nd will 
write about what we have learned 
about Washington DC and learn 
about the Earth's rotation.  There 
will not be memory this month as 
we will be memorizing songs for 
our spring musical.   
 
Mrs. Jackson’s Class 
  Grades 3-4-5 have an exciting 
opportunity to participate in Field 
Day on Tuesday, March 22 at Metro 
East Lutheran High School. Our 
students picked their events and are  

 
 
 
 

 
really looking forward to this fun day. 
A permission slip is included in their 
blue folders. Please fill out and sign 
the permission slip this week. We do 
need chaperones to drive and join us 
for the day! 
    We look forward to another 
full week of learning! We continue 
our fantasy/realistic book circles. 
Students will write an adventure 
story. Our class will also practice 
identifying indirect objects in 
language arts. In social studies, we 
observe and celebrate the influence 
immigration had on the Midwest. In 
science, we begin learning about 
simple machines. The class is excited 
to continue working on their castle 
art project. Students should practice 
their 7 times table, Chapter 19 
spelling words, and their memory 
for Friday.  All of these can be found 
in their planners. We continue to 
follow the life of Jesus during Bible 
time, as we journey through the 
Lenten season. It’s going to be a great 
week!   
 
Mrs. Uhl’s Class 
  We're wrapping up the third 
quarter this week! Any make-up 
work from missed days (We had a 
lot of them this quarter!) will be due 
Thursday, March 10th at the latest. 
Feel free to contact me with 
any questions.  

 
 
 
 
 
In math this week, students will 
complete lessons 82-86. The test 
over lessons 81-90 will be on 
Friday, March 18th. 
We'll continue studies on the 
Roman Empire this week. We'll 
read through chapter 12, lessons 1 
and 2 this week. The test over 
chapter 12 will be Wednesday 
March 16th. 
In science, students will learn about 
the digestive and circulatory systems 
and complete a lab on the human 
digestive system.  
The students have started the final 
drafts of their Frida Kahlo-style 
self-portraits and will continue to 
work on those this week. There will 
be no DARE lesson this week. 
 
Student of the Week 
  Adilynn Kuethe is in 5th 
grade, and a few of her favorite 
things are art class, sushi, volleyball, 
the song, “Good 4 You.”  She loves 
to ride her four-wheeler.  Her 
favorite books are the Harry Potter 
series.  Her parents are her heroes.  
Something you may not know 
about her is that her family is 
hosting a foreign exchange student 
from Germany who attend 
MELHS.  She also enjoys drawing.  
God bless Adi! 
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PreK-2 Snacks 
  Monday-Kiel, Tuesday-
Thyer, Wednesday-Larson, 
Thursday-Walkington, Friday-
Thornton, and next Monday-Bell.  
23 for Mond, Wed., Friday and 13 
for Tues. and Th. 
 
Track Permission 
  Attached is a permission 
slip for our upcoming track season.  
Parents of interested students are 
responsible for their track athletes 
training and participation as we do 
not have a track coach.  Mrs. Burns 
is willing to work with interested 
students during recess periods here 
at school if desired. 
 
End 3rd Quarter 
  This Friday, March 11, is 
the end of our third quarter.  
Report cards will go home the 
following Friday, March 18. 
 
Show Me Dough 

Molly and Corinne sure 
appreciate all of the orders that 
have come in so far for our Youth 
Gathering in Houston, TX, this 
summer.  The gathering is every 
three years, so our 5th graders 
would be able to attend the 2025 
gathering!  All orders are due 
by March 16.  Thank you! 

 
Spring Musical 
  This week we will begin 
learning our songs for our "Heroes 
of the Faith" musical on Thursday, 
April 28, at 6:30 PM in our 
gymnasium for grades Kindergarten 
to 8th.  All students are expected to 
participate.  We do excuse students 
who have out of town plans for that 
evening.  
  
Carry Palms and Singing in 
Worship 
   All students are invited to 
carry palms and sing during our 
Palm Sunday worship on Sunday, 

April 10, at 10:00 AM.  Our 8th 
graders will also be confirmed, so 
we look forward to this special day! 
  
Dates: 
March 11 - End of the Third  
                  Quarter 
March 16 - No PM Bus 
March 18 - 3rd Quarter Report  
                  Cards go home 
 
Attachment 
*Track permission slip 
 
Lunches 
 
Monday  
Pizza 
Salad 
Fruit 
 
Tuesday 
Cheeseburger macaroni 
Peas 
Pears 
 
Wednesday 
Chicken soup 
Cheese & crackers 
Fresh veggies 
Fruit 
 
Thursday   
Turkey melts 
Green beans 
Peaches 
 
Friday  
Tacos 
Corn 
Applesauce 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


